
BELTWAY DISCLOSURE 
 

Congratulations on selecting the Winston-Salem region for your new 

home.  We have a wonderful growing community that continues to 

evolve with growth.  That growth periodically requires that our region and 

state add infrastructure to support and sustain a quality of life we enjoy. 
  

The proposed "Winston Salem Northern Beltway" will make navigating our 

region much easier and will provide significant benefits to this area.  As 

you consider the location within our region, you will want to consider how 

this project will affect you and the lifestyle you seek in your new home.   
  

We provide this information to you so you can be completely aware of 

this infrastructure investment in our region.  Additional details are available 

through the NCDOT  

 
PROPERTY ADDRESS:  

________________________________________________________________________

________________________________________________________________________ 

 

Purchaser understands that the City of Winston-Salem may make 

adjustments to the proposed corridor as the project commences. 

 

The attached Winston-Salem Northern Beltway map (Project R-2247, 

Project U-2579, and Project U-2579A) is hereby attached for your review 

and perusal. 

 

Dated:     ______________________________ 

      Purchaser 

___________________ 

      ______________________________ 

      Purchaser 
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1090 Jonestown Road, Winston-Salem, NC  27103




